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Editor's Note

With this issue, the Pacific Law Journal is for the first time
typesetting its pages in-house, on a new state-of-the-art desktop
publishing system. This system will enable the Pacific Law
Journal to publish all future issues on time, and to incorporate up
to the minute changes in the law in the articles and comments we
publish. Due to the drastically decreased preparation and printing
time of future issues, we feel that this development will prove
advantageous to authors who have written especially timely articles
which require immediate publication.

There are numerous individuals who have been instrumental in
implementing this system. While the system will save us much
time and labor in producing subseqent issues, the initial conversion
to the new system was quite labor-intensive. Many of us have
been forced to spend long hours effectuating this conversion. The
most significant contributions of time, energy, and knowledge were
made by the Managing Department of the Pacific Law Journal:
Gilbert Khachadourian, the Managing Editor; Kevin Iams, the
Assistant Managing Editor; and, in particular, Jonathan
Christianson, the Associate Managing Editor. We also owe a debt
of gratitude to the Volume 22 Comment Staff and Legislative
Review Staff for their cooperation and understanding during a very
trying period. Our efforts have also been facilitated by the
cooperation and advice offered by the Board of Editors of
McGeorge's journal of international law, The Transnational
Lawyer, particularly Victor Gallo, the Editor in Chief. And, of
course, this project would not have been possible without the
cooperation, encouragement, and generous financial support of the
administration of the McGeorge School of Law and the University
of the Pacific.

Through the use of this system and other efforts and
improvements, we are committed to maintaining and improving the
quality of the Pacific Law Journal. Toward that end, we welcome
the comments, criticisms, and suggestions of our subscribers and
other readers. We hope to hear from you.

JOSEPH ZUBER

Editor in Chief Pacific Law Journal
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